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City of San Dimas Office of the City Manager – Update June 9, 2020 
Latest Updates: 

• The Inland Valley Humane Society & S.P.C.A. (IVHS) is offering an adoption promotion for the entire 
month of June. With the Hot Dogs and Cool Cats Adoption Promotion, all dog adoptions are only $30, 
and all cat adoptions are free in honor of National Adopt a Shelter Cat Month 

o Adoption fees for both dogs and cats include vaccinations, flea/tick treatment, spay/neuter 
surgery, microchip and registration, deworming, and two weeks of follow-up care 

o The promotion applies to all dogs and cats that are available for adoption on the IVHS available 
pets’ website, http://ivhsanimals.org/#/search/ 

• The California Department of Motor Vehicles on Thursday, June 11, will reopen its remaining field 
offices that were temporarily closed during the COVID-19 pandemic. With this phase of reopening, 
employees at 169 field offices will assist customers with current appointments at the specific office and 
limited transactions that require an in-person visit. Employees will continue serving customers with 
existing appointments and Californians in need of selected transactions that can only be completed in a 
DMV field office, including: 

o Paying registration for a vehicle impounded because of registration-related issues 
o Reinstating a suspended or revoked driver license 
o Applying for a reduced-fee or no-fee identification card 
o Processing commercial driver license transactions 
o Applying for a disabled person parking placard (this can also be done by mail using the REG 

195 form) 
o Adding an ambulance certificate or firefighter endorsement to a driver license 
o Verifying a transit training document to drive a transit bus 
o Processing DMV Express customers for REAL ID transactions, if time and space allow 
o Vehicle verifications 
o For more information, visit https://www.dmv.ca.gov/portal/news-and-media/dmv-reopens-

remaining-field-offices-to-public/ 
• The City invites residents to participate in the Parks, and Recreation Needs Assessment Virtual Town 

Hall via Facebook (https://facebook.com/cityofsandimas) on Thursday, June 11 from 4 - 4:15 pm 
o Residents will provide real-time feedback on programs, events, facilities & parks while assisting 

in developing a comprehensive planned vision that will continue to make San Dimas a 
wonderful place to live, work, and play! 

o Join us to see survey results live, ask questions, and become a community stakeholder in the 
future of the City of San Dimas. Click https://arcg.is/0Gvv8S to take the initial survey! And visit 
our storyboard site to explore the project website: https://arcg.is/Kfvzn0 
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